
Hi Folks,
Wow, I am amazed that 12 of you showed up in person to practice taking 
pictures yesterday. There were 9 of us in The Dunn with Karen and me, 
and 3 in the Provincial House with Judy. It was so nice there were dry 
locations with interesting things to photograph.

For those of you who didn’t venture out, for various reasons, I have placed 
the one-page “Checkoff List” handout in your MW mail box. It is just a 
guideline of things to try between now and next week.

I highly recommend that you watch the video of Class 1, or at least skim 
through it to parts you would like to review, before next Monday’s class.
https://youtu.be/QnwNPBy3cl8

Here is the link to the page I put on my website with “Composition” 
suggestions. That might help you work through the checklist.
https://www.pitzeradventures.com/mw-iphone-photography.html

Next week I will be covering the Editing Tools. How can you make your 
photos look better???

You are welcome to e-mail me ONE of your photos to use in class.

Until then, enjoy taking pictures.
Grace
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